
LADY CAPTAIN’S WELCOME 2024 

  

I am honoured to be the Ladies Captain in the Clubs Centenary Year. 

I consider myself to be lucky to have been a member for many years, to play our 
wonderful parkland, scenic course, which is a good test of golf. This is made all 
the more better by loyal members and friendships. 

2024 is an important year for our club and for us as members. There are many 
centenary events scheduled, alongside our usual competitions and fixtures. 
Centenary week is the 3rd week in May. I hope that these will be supported by 
our members. 

I look forward to the year working with the Club Captain Peter Smith. We are 
having a joint captain’s weekend on July 20th and 21st of July, Charity Day on 
28th June, a mixed captain’s challenge, and details are available in the Proshop. 

It has been a pleasure to alongside Hannah as her vice captain and look forward 
to continuing the work with her and the committee with the Red Kite course and 
holding taster sessions for women interested in taking up golfing. 

My charity this year is St Barnabas Hospice; recently my family has received 
wonderful supportive care whilst caring for a loved one. 

I would like to congratulate the Seniors Captain Glyn Staines and Junior Captain 
Josh Green, together with all team organisers a very successful year. 

Finally to all, I look forward to the year as ladies captain and the centenary 
events; I wish you all a healthy and happy golfing season. Enjoy your golf in 
2024. 

  

Pauline Haggerty 

Ladies Captain 2024 

 


